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From: Andrew Wedmore C)"S 4(
Sent: 29 May 2018 11:14
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Objection to Rother Valley Railway extension at Robertsbridge
Dear Sir

| write to object to the extension of the Rother Valley Railway at Robertsbridge, and in particular to the compulsory
purchase orders under the Transport and Works Act.

My main grounds for objection are:

1. Itis wrong in principle for compulsory purchase orders to be used for what is basically a private hobby railway.
2.Taking the land for a railway would be significantly environmentally damaging.

3. The development would attract significant road visitors but the proposal contains no provisions for car parking.

| believe that the issues are such that a Public Inquiry should be held.

My full name and address are at the bottom of this email.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Wedmore
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